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Dear Children, Parents and Carers,

Merry Christmas! Thank you from all the staff here at 

Ravensthorpe to all our children and families for the cards 
and gifts that have been sent into school this week.

It was lovely to see the children so excited to meet 

Santa this morning in classrooms and I know that many of 

the classes have enjoyed hosting Elves during 
December (although those Elves did not always follow our 

RPS Way!)

Today we are sadly saying goodbye to two members of 

staff: Mrs Beeny and Mrs McKie. They will be really missed by 
all of us, but we wish them well in their new roles.

We would like to wish all our families a very Merry Christmas 

and a Happy New Year. We'll see you all again on 

Wednesday 4th January.

Best wishes,

Mrs Bowyer (Headteacher)

From the Headteacher’s Office…



Year 1 and 2 End of Day Arrangements

From January, our Year 1 and Year 2 children will 
leave school from their classrooms not the front of 
school.

Parents of children in these classes should come onto 
the playground using the gate by the Key Stage 1 
playground and then make their way to the 
classroom doors.

Which classes are changing 

their end of day 

arrangements?

Year 1
Yellowbill Kites – Mrs Norton

Red Kites – Mrs Bowling

Year 2

Goshawks – Mrs Smy
Sparrowhawks – Mrs Cannon

What about the start of the day?

Children in Year 1 and 2 should still enter school via 

the courtyard/doors to the hall.

Don't forget, school starts at 8:45 so children should 

be in school before then.



Dates for your diary

December

Last day of term –

Wednesday 21st December 
SCHOOL CLOSES AT 1:30PM

January

Wednesday 4th January -
School re-opens

Look out for information in the New 
Year about the Spring 

Term Celebration Cafes.Reception 2023

If you have a child born between 1st 

September 2018 & 31st August 2019 
you need to apply for their primary 

school place before 15th January 
2023. Please use this link to make your 

application with Peterborough City 

Council.
Primary school admissions - September 

2023 - Peterborough City Council
If you would like to look around the 

EYFS area, please email the office to 

arrange an appointment.

https://www.peterborough.gov.uk/residents/schools-and-education/school-admissions/starting-school-in-reception
https://www.peterborough.gov.uk/residents/schools-and-education/school-admissions/starting-school-in-reception


Birthdays 

Happy Birthday from everyone at Ravensthorpe!

Jessica D 7

Danny 11

Oakley 6

Marija 10

Mason L 9
Sophie N 8

David K 8

Noah 5

Fares 7

Khadeeja 10
Daniella 7

Unik 8

Stephen 10

Vanesa 9

Cosmin 5

Liliana 9

Leyla 5
Eisa 7

Bilal 11

Oaklee 8

Tomas 9

Mr Bilby

Mrs Cruse

Mrs Nicholls


